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To:
          Parents





From          Beth McCarthy


Date:          April 22, 2010
· Today is National Volunteer Day.  We would like to thank all of our Volunteers for everything you do. You are very much appreciated here at Ian Baillie.  From serving hot lunch to helping with our activities.  We couldn’t do it without your dedication.
· There is no school on May 6th and May 7th, therefore Life Touch pictures will be rescheduled to a later date.
Memo

To:
          Parents






From          Beth McCarthy



Date:          April 22, 2010

· Today is National Volunteer Day.  We would like to thank all of our Volunteers for everything you do. You are very much appreciated here at Ian Baillie.  From serving hot lunch to helping with our activities.  We couldn’t do it without your dedication.
· There is no school on May 6th and May 7th, therefore Life Touch pictures will be rescheduled to a later date.









